
Open Evenings 

We will be offering two open evenings 

at the end of September on Monday 

25th and Tuesday 26th for parents and 

carers. This is an opportunity for you to 

tell us about your child, what you would 

like us to celebrate and where you think 

they need support. It is also a chance 

for teachers to share how children have 

settled into their new class, share our 

new Home/School Agreement and give 

our Curriculum Newsletters. 
 

 
 We will start giving out our usual 

Headteacher, TTRS, Numbots, Reading 

and Lexia certificates next week. 

 

Thank You 

We would like to extend our thanks to 

the following local businesses who 

supported our Summer Fair with various 

donations for the raffle etc.. 

Cake Toppers – 4 Cream Teas 

Teacups – 2 Cream Teas 

Shorts Butchers - £5 voucher 

The Beach – 36 minutes Tanning time 

Top to Toe - £10 voucher 

Co op Skelton – Wine and chocolate 

Co op Marske Chocolates 

Sean Brown – rides  

Gabriella Pink - Ponies 

Most importantly we would like to thank 

you, our parents and grandparents for 

turning out to support us in difficult 

financial times. Mrs Lawson  
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Dear parents and carers, 

Welcome back. 

Our children have returned to school full of 

enthusiasm with huge smiles and looking 

awesome in their new school uniforms.  

A huge thank you to all those parents that 

remembered we are now a NO EARRINGS 

school. I am adding a link to where the clear 

plastic earring retainers can be found on 

Amazon, if your child needs them to keep their 

earring holes open. 

Amazon.co.uk : clear retainer earrings 

Bike ability 

Our lovely Year 5 will be having Bike ability 

lessons over the next couple of weeks. Every 

child will access level 1 training and some level 

2. Level 2 training is out on the roads and the 

Local Authority instructors will make the 

decision as to which children are ready for the 

level 2 part of the training.  

Children not chosen to complete level 2 have 

not failed – they are just not ready yet to be 

on the roads and we may be able to give them 

the opportunity to complete the training in 

Year 6. The bike ability team have dropped 

some bicyles and helmets off in school today 

for those without bikes of their own to use. 

When children bring in their own bikes on 

Monday we would ask that they please walk 

them across the playground to keep all on the 

playground safe. Children should wear PE kits 

all week with suitable footwear. 

Curriculum 

The staff here at Lockwood have worked hard 

to update and improve our website. If you are 

interested in what your child is learning please 

look under the curriculum tab before scrolling 

to their Year group where you can view the 

long-term plan. Teachers will update these in 

the next few weeks if needed.  
Lockwood Primary School - Home 
(eschools.co.uk) 
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